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Design Guideline Project Update: 

 

Thank you to everyone for your participation in the Phase 1 
engagement for the Form and Character Design Guideline Project. By 
November 20th, 2024 we expect to have a draft of the Form and 
Character Development Permit Guidelines ready for your review and 
comment. The draft will be available online, and you will be able to 
submit your comments through the Get Involved website. The 
comment forms are expected to be open from November 20th to 
December 13th 2024! You can access the Get Involved page here: 
https://www.getinvolvednanaimo.ca/form-and-character-design-
guidelines-update  

 

Thank-you! 

Lisa Brinkman, MSc, MCIP, RPP (she/her) 

Manager, Community Planning 

City of Nanaimo 

250-755-4460 ext. 4332 

411 Dunsmuir Street, Nanaimo BC 

lisa.brinkman@nanaimo.ca 
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